From: 
Rob Lowther  

Sent:
12 March 2013 12:06

To:
Rebecca Horley

Subject:
13/00001/SCOP Land Between Birmingham London Rail Line And Gavray Drive Bicester

Rebecca,

Further to your consultation of 11/03/13 I can confirm that I have considered the applicants proposals in resepct of noise and vibration and can confirm that in all respects bar one I am content with the propsed extent of their work.

The one point that requires further clarification is at paragraph 5.72 where the applicants indicate vibration from the nearby railway line has been scoped out due to the distance seperation of 30 m between the line end the propsed development. While I am sure there is a supporting argument to go with this statement it is not included in the scoping document and in my view it should.

Rob Lowther

Rob Lowther
Anti Social Behaviour Manager

Public Protection and Development Management
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